
 

 

TOWN OF CENTER HARBOR 

PLANNING BOARD 

Meeting 

Tuesday, December 4, 2018 

7 p.m. 

 
Vice Chairman Peter Louden called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. Board members present, Secretary Bill Ricciardi, Selectmen’s Rep 

Harry Viens, David Reilly, Kelli Kemery and Clerk Aimee Manfredi-Sanschagrin.  Absent were Bob Coppo, Winnifred Boynton, Mark 

Hildebrand and Chair Charles Hanson. 

 

Voting Members: Peter Louden, David Reilly, Bill Ricciardi, Harry Viens and Kelli Kemery 

 

I. MINUTES:   Harry Viens motioned to accept the November 13, 2018, minutes as read. It was seconded by Bill Ricciardi. 

All were in favor. 

 

II. PERMITS 
Board reviewed the permits issued in November.  

 

III. OTHER 

Budget for 2019.  Planning Board voted to keep the Budget the same as 2018. 

 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:07 p.m. Next meeting scheduled for January 8, 2019 @ 7:00p.m. Respectfully submitted by Aimee 

Manfredi-Sanschagrin. 


